John Young Elementary School

This week @ John Young

June 14, 2019

Galloping to Our Future...





Hello JYES families!

Wishing all our Father's or that special person in your life a Happy Father's Day this weekend! Last time I checked the weather looked great Sunday!

Volunteer Breakfast

Was wonderful to see some of our volunteers at our Thank-you Breakfast this week. Always great to connect with people without the business of the day and over food. Our volunteers play such a vital role at JYES, thank-you for all your contributions to our school and students.





Staff Appreciation Lunch

A massive thank-you to all our families who contributed to our staff appreciation lunch. I would have taken a picture of all the lovely food but it was most devoured by the time I got there. Working on report cards apparently makes you hungry, was greatly appreciated by everyone!

Last call on yearbook orders!

If you would still like to buy a John Young yearbook, this is you last chance. Please order online or return your order forms to the office by Wednesday June 19 2019. If you require a new order form, please have your child pick one up from the office.

https://ybpay.lifetouch.ca

The "job" number is: 12735619

Then follow the screens to order your

2018-2019 John Young Elementary School Yearbook

Reminder that yearbooks will be delivered in September, however students will be receiving inserts for signatures prior to the end of school.

We are also still looking for a lot more photos of your kids during school time iesports, skating at Jack Charron, spirit days, class trips etc Please send to my email kirbsten@hotmail.com with your child's name and the activity.

Community Recognition Awards

Congratulations to our own Laura Dubois who was nominated for a Community Partnership Award last night. The owner of Laura's Your Independent Grocer is a key member of our school council and makes many contributions to better the lives of our students.



Upcoming Events at JYES!

Tuesday, June 18th - Skills and Thrills

The students have been working so hard and are ready to show you their talent! The students will be performing in two shows, the first at 9:15 a.m. and the second at 11:45 a.m. Everyone is welcome to come and watch!

Wednesday, June 19th and Thursday, June 20th - Scholastic BOGO Book Fair School Council will be hosting a "Buy One, Get One" book fair in the library. Students will all have the opportunity to visit the fair with their classes. The fair will also be open until 7 p.m. on Thursday evening if you wish to come and take a look. It's the perfect time to stock up on summer reading or find the perfect Teacher gift!

Thursday, June 20th - Flavors of the World Multicultural Potluck - 5:30 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.

Join us for an evening of celebration to end the school year! Families can bring a favorite family recipe or dish that represents their heritage. For more information and to sign up, please click the link below.

Flavours of the World Potluck Sign Up

Friday, June 21st - Spirit Day - JYES Day!

Show your school spirit by wearing your JYES clothing or green and yellow!

Friday, June 21st - Popcorn Day

If you did not pre-order popcorn and would like to purchase some, please send in \$1 per bag. Popcorn will be delivered at the second nutrition break.

Monday, June 24th - Summer Fun Day - Grades 1 - 6

The Grade 1 to 6 students will be having a summer fun day on Monday, June 24th. Staff is looking for volunteers. If you have any time to help out, please sign up using the following link: <u>Summer Fun Day</u>

Tuesday, June 25th - Report Cards sent home

Thursday, June 27th - Last Day of School

For more information regarding events, like our "John Young ES School Council" page on Facebook or email us at sc-johnyounges@ocdsb.ca.

Thank-you and have a great weekend!

Rob James Principal John Young E.S.